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Included in the next two items are the amendment to the zoning ordinance and the 
creation of an Architectural Review Board.  As the downtown redevelopment move 
forward there are changes inside our zoning ordinance need to create opportunities for 
the proper use of space, building materials and construction.  These items are for 
introduction only tonight and will move forward next month after you all have had an 
opportunity to review them.  
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